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Christian Values   

Our Christian Value this term is Honesty.                

In classes, we have talked about the importance of 

being honest, even thought it is sometimes easier to 

try to cover up something by being dishonest.   

  

Worship in our school 

Thank you to Willow Class who led our Family Service in the church last term as 

well as Hazel Class who led our Wednesday Worship in school. Look out on Dojo 

for dates for future Class and Family Worships.  
 

RE topics for this term  

In our RE studies this term, we draw out the 

links or Golden Threads which join different 

religions. The children are becoming confident 

to make those links and talk about what 

believers and non-believers have in common.  

Year R – Religion: Christianity; Concept: Old Testament stories; Which stories 

are special and why? 

Year 1 – Religion: Judaism; Who is Jewish and what do they believe? 

Year 2 – Religion: Islam; Who is a Muslim and what do they believe? 

Year 3 – Religion: Christianity; Concept: Kingdom of God; When Jesus left, 

what was the impact of Pentecost? 

Year 4 – Religion: Hindu Dharma; Why do some people think that life is a 

journey and what significant experiences mark this? 

Year 5 – Islam – What does it mean to be a Muslim in Britain today? 

Year 6 – Religion: Universal What can be done to reduce racism? Can religion 

help? 



Charity Fundraising – Courageous Advocacy  

Thank you for those who supported our 

Demelza Fundraisers. There is now only 

£200 to go to reach our target – our next 

event will take place at the start of Term 

6. We look forward to taking part in 

Tunbridge Wells Trail with a Tale which 

launches on July 12th. More information 

will follow. 

#TrailWithATale 

 

Kindness Stones 

The children of St George’s painted some kindness 

stones with positive affirmations which were left in      

St George’s Church.                                                    

These were received with joy and we were sent a 

wonderful message thanking us for our gifts.  

 

VE Day 

We commemorated 80 years since the end of World 

War Two in Europe and VE Day in school.   We held 

a small party, during the school day. Children were 

invited to bring in a small snack and drink to have 

in the afternoon and each class sang a different 

song from a different decade over 80 years!  

Children were also invited to bring in a small piece 

of ribbon which used to celebrate our freedom 

and individuality in a piece of art. 

We also shared letters with veterans who took 

part in the events are writing back to them. We 

also had a visit from Margaret Barrow who shared 

her experiences with our older children in school. 


